
Dear Students, 

This is to inform you that a marathon is scheduled to take place along the Sinhgad route 
on 1st December. We kindly request you to plan your travel accordingly and ensure you 
arrive early for the exam to avoid any delays due to potential traffic disruptions. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

がんばってください 

JALTAP  

 

*For Additional details please visit https://marathonpune.com/raceguide.html 
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